
What if...



…we prioritise real-
world concerns in 

education?



What if...



…we integrate 
sustainable 

development goals?



What if...



…we embed sustainability 
practices into every aspect 

of the educational 
curriculum?



What if...



...we prioritise real-
world concerns in 

education?



What if...



...we focus on 
cultivating empathy 

in students?



What if...



...we teach conflict 
resolution and 

communication skills to 
promote empathy and 

understanding?



What if...



...we embrace 
diverse learning 

styles and abilities?



What if...



...we prioritise real-
world concerns in 

education?



What if...



...we redefine success in 
education beyond grades 
and standardised tests?



What if...



...we measure success in 
education based on 

personal growth, 
resilience, and 
adaptability?



What if...



...we prioritise real-
world concerns in 

education?



What if...



...we prioritise lifelong 
learning over traditional 

educational milestones?



What if...



…we empower 
students to drive 

their own learning 
journeys?



What if...



…we prioritise 
critical thinking and 
creativity over rote 

memorisation?



What if...



...we bridge the gap 
separating academia from 

society to create more 
pertinent educational 

experiences?



What if...



...we create educational 
frameworks that transcend 

traditional disciplinary 
boundaries?



What if...



...education 
happens outside the 

classroom walls?



What if...



...we prioritise cultural 
competency and inclusion 
in all aspects of education?



What if...



...we prioritise mental 
health and well-being as 
fundamental to learning?



What if...



...we reimagine 
assessment methods to be 

more authentic and 
reflective of real-world 

skills?



What if...



...we foster a culture of 
collaboration and 

teamwork in education?
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